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This bill seems to be a thinly veiled attempt at voter suppression brought forth by 

someone who has no business making any sort of law--the author doesn't seem to 

think the January insurrection was problematic. Based on that opinion alone I would 

not vote for this bill. Oregon has been successfully voting by mail for decades and 

incidents of voter fraud have been exceedingly rare. Voting by mail allows the elderly, 

disabled, and full time workers to vote without extra expense or hardship. Taking this 

away would be "fixing" a problem that doesn't exist. For this reason, I oppose.  

-A. Randolph  


